Rough Rock School Board, Inc.



(928) 728-3705 - P.O. Box 680 - Chinle, AZ 86503 Rough Rock Community School, US Hwy 59, Chinle, AZ 86503

Dear Community Members, Government Officials, Parents of Rough Rock Community School, and Students,

Greetings to all!

On behalf of the Rough Rock Community School Board, I extend a warm welcome to each of you. Our school is vibrant and thriving in the community, dedicated to the holistic development of our students.

At Rough Rock Community School, we are incredibly proud of our excellent teaching staff and administrators who are deeply committed to the success and well-being of our students. Our caring staff members work tirelessly to support and guide each student, ensuring they receive the best educational experience possible.

We place a strong emphasis on Navajo Language and Culture, recognizing the importance of our students maintaining their Navajo identity, language, and cultural heritage. This focus is integral to our mission and is reflected in all aspects of our curriculum and school activities.

Our school meets all requirements set forth by the Bureau of Indian Education (BIE) and the Navajo Nation Department of Diné Education (NNDODE). We are pleased to report that our test scores have been on the rise over the past two years, a testament to the hard work and dedication of our entire school community.

We encourage parents to enroll their children at Rough Rock Community School, where they will receive a comprehensive education that honors their cultural heritage while preparing them for future success.

Should you have any inquiries, please do not hesitate to contact our outstanding staff. We are here to assist you and look forward to welcoming you and your children to our school.

Sincerely,

President Wayne Clement

School Board Member

Rough Rock Community School